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It. Gen, Warrea D. Johnson, USAF
Director .
Defense Nuclear Agency

~ b

Dear General Johnson:

Thank you for your letter of June 7, 1974, presanting vour concerns
2bout the cleanup and rehabilitation of Enewetak Atoll

Ag vou know, AEC staif is assembling the necessary data and
supporting documents as the bases for the Commission's deter-
mination of the technical approach, radioclogical criteriz, and
specific measures recommended for the cleanup and rehakilitation
of tha Atoll., The documents include the Enewstak Radiologicail
Survey Report (NV-149) and the AEC Task Group Report, as well
as ccmments which the staff has received, inclvding those from the
Department of Ceiense (COD), the Terartment of Interior {£01), ‘
and the Environmental Protection Agcncy. Ve intend tc make firm
recommendations for radiological cisanup and rehabilitction {or
Enewetak. 7These should serve as ti2 bases for consultations with
the Enewetak peopie.

The specific concarns whick you raise in your letter will be con-
sidered by the Commission. I have asxed Dr, Liverman to let you

read the stz2ff paner presenting the matter for Comrmission decision.
If you would like to meet with memters of the Commission tefore
we take final action on this paper, we would be pleased io arrange
such a meeting. We will let you and DOI kacw our decision as soon
as possible following Commission action.

I agree with you that a jeint trip to the Pacific wotld be in ordsr
iollowing the Commission decision, and I propose that vre
occasion, honefully the first week in Sestember, for the initia
rresentation of our reports to the Enceretakese. (Cuite vroneriy
the opening remarks would be meade by ¢

Unfortunstely, I wiil be uaable to atiend personaliy, but an anpre-
priate AEC reprecsentative will be desizaanted., This would be
followed by presentation by ALC and INA teams cf the ALC Task
Group repert and whatever material yvou decin anoronriate to
describe your nroposed Draft Lnviranmental Imroact siatement
(DIZIS). Ve would give the Enewetalk people about a day to develop
their initdal reactions to the reports. Followlng this, I visualize
that the senior representatives would depart leaving the team
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2nior government officials,
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members to conduct more detailed discussions with the people. I
agree with vou that the AEC guidelines and the DEIS must be con-
sistent. In this same vein, I suggest that we and senior reore-
sentatives of Interior jeintly review the staff briefings atcat a
week in advance to assure a uniiied U.5. position. I you concur
vith this concept, I suggest that members of cur stsfis nroceed
with arrangements for a joint ARC/DCD/DOI briefing and the trip.

Sincerely,

Original s1zmet By
Dixy Les Ray

Chairman
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